Sonja Birr

From: ‘ Rhienna Gabriel

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 7:09 AM

To: Sonja Birr

Cc: Lee Kummer - D5

Subject:. Fwd: Paul Rd. - Request for Street Lights from Joseph Rd. to 700 feet South
Attachments: sharpcopier@manty.local_20171009_164602.pdf; ATT00001.htm

Good morning Sonja,

If possible, could we also please amend the Granicus uploads for 17-1009 to include this email response? The original
only includes Greg's inquiry.

With thanks,

Rhienna Gabriel
City of Manitowoc, D-10 Alderman

Begin forwarded message:

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Date: October 11, 2017 at 8:56:06 AM CDT

To: Rhienna Gabriel <rgabriel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Subject: FW: Paul Rd. - Request for Street Lights from Joseph Rd. to 700 feet South

FYL:

- From: Steve Bacalzo
Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 4:52 PM
To: Greg Minikel
Cc: Bob Bouril; Dan Koski; Sonja Birr
Subject: RE: Paul Rd. - Request for Street Lights from Joseph Rd. to 700 feet South

Hello Greg,
The area on Paul Road, greater than 1000 feet south of Joseph road, is equipped with ornamental,
© “coach light” style lights. There are utility poles in the segment 700 feet south of Joseph Road, but they
are not capable of supporting non-ornamental lights.
For effective lighting of the 700 foot segment, MPU recommends 2 each, “coach light” style
lights. Estimated installation cost is $3,200 (2 x $1600 each), which should be ordered per the process
identified by City Ordinance 12.150(2).
Steve

Steve Bacalzo P.E. | Distribution Operations Manager
Manitowoc Public Utilities

(920) 686-4310 | Direct Line

1303 S. 8% Street | P.O. Box 1090 | Manitowoc, WI 54221
(920) 686-4348 fax |[www.mpu.org




From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 9:23 AM

To: Steve Bacalzo

Cc: Bob Bouril; Dan Koski; Sonja Birr

Subject: Paul Rd. - Request for Street Lights from Joseph Rd. to 700 feet South

_Hi Steve,

Ald. Rhienna Gabriel received a complaint about the lack of street lights on Paul Rd. from Joseph Rd. to
approx. 700 feet to the south.

In the areas of Paul Rd., Joseph Rd., and Virginia Dr. there is a combination of the normal subdivision
coach lights and the normal non-ornamental lighting (on wood poles).

What would be your recommendation for this unlit area?? | am guessing just putting in a few lights on
existing or new wood poles would be the easiest and cheapest solution.

| believe that this issue may be on the Public Infrastructure (P1) Committee Agenda for October 11™.

If they want to move forward with this, we will need a resolution to be approved by Council prior to
installation.




